
Monday 1st June 2020 
 
 
Dear KS2 Children, 
 
For one of your Home Learning Tasks for the next few weeks, we would love you to take part 
in the ‘Design a Computer Game Competition’ on Purple Mash. As well as it being great fun, 
there is a chance for our School to win a one-year free license to Purple Mash and there are 
individual prizes, such as Amazon vouchers for children too.  
 
All entries must be uploaded to the Purple Mash display board by Thursday 25th June.  
 
For safety purposes it is important to highlight the following from Purple Mash - 
 
“The Display Boards will be visible to the public, so it’s important not to include personal information 
in your entries. Don’t use names or other personal information as part of the designs. Any 
submissions that include personal information won’t be accepted or displayed on the board. The 
only information visible on the board will be the school name. 
The Display Boards will be visible for the duration of the competition. However, children’s work 
will not become visible until it has been approved by our team. Depending on the number of 
submissions we receive, this may take some time, but we will work through them as quickly as 
possible. Please bear with us. 
Once we have received your entry, we may use this for promotion of the competition on social 
media. Please email marketing@2simple.com if you do not want your entry shared with a wider 
audience. Our judging panel, made up of staff from 2Simple will be choosing winners and runners up, 

with winners announced on 10th July. We will then contact you in order to get your prizes sent.” 

 

 
The full details can be found on the Purple Mash platform and in the attached information.  
You may also find the tutorial link below useful.  
 
Video Tutorial on how to create your game in Purple Mash and enter the competition 
 
Please ask your parents/carers to take pictures and create short videos of your work and   
tweet them to us on @StBernadetteSch and include @purplemash. 
 
This is an exciting opportunity for us, and it would be good if work can be shared and 
celebrated amongst the School Community and beyond. If you do not have Twitter, then 
please email me the pictures/videos to admin@stbernadette.herts.sch.uk and I will tweet 
them on behalf of you. 
 
If you have any questions, please send me an email to the email address above. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr Conoboy 
Computing Leader  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?time_continue=600&v=BSHWlOTvfOw&feature=emb_logo

